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Chelsea Benner

From: Paul Tappel <fishengineer@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 3:50 PM
To: Chelsea Benner; Mark Cook; Williams, Mitch
Subject: Addendum SD-18-00001 and GP-18-00018
Attachments: DOC052119-001.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

See attached memo.  A very similar memo was sent April 23, 2019, but it did not list the specific 
reason the bridge deck was increased from 14'-wide to 16'-wide.  Maybe this original memo (dated 
4/23/2019) has been separated from the revised drawings(?).  Let me know if any more explanation is 
required, thank you!  Paul Tappel  


